
The GM of Wellington Council has directed us to email our objection to this email address as the link 
on your website was not available.  
 
My husband and I object to the proposed Gas fired Power Station at Wellington. Due to my research 
on the effects of such an activity we object due to the noise, (audible, low frequency and infrasound) 
and dust. 
 
Please take note of our objection.  
 
Your sincerely 
Helen and Warren Crittle 
Springdale 
Spicers creek Road  
Wellington. NSW  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


